
Response form – 
Bushey Heath High Road Conservation Area Appraisal 

 
Public consultation 17 June to 29 July 2013 
 

We are inviting comment on the Draft Bushey Heath High Road Conservation Area Appraisal. We 
are proposing to remove its status as a conservation area, which is known as de-designation, and 
use alternative ways of protecting the character of the area. 
 
Before any changes are considered we would like to hear from you. Your comments will be taken 
into consideration and amendments made to the appraisal, where necessary. The final decision on 
the document and any changes will be considered by our executive committee. We will also notify 
you of any boundary changes that affect your property.  
 
The appraisal and associated consultation documents can be seen on our website at 
www.hertsmere.gov.uk/busheyheathhighroad. The documents are also available to view at the Civic 
Offices in Borehamwood, the Bushey Area Office, the Bushey Library, and the Bushey Museum and 
Art Gallery. 
 
The deadline for responses is 29 July 2013 at 5pm. Use a separate sheet of paper if necessary.  
 

1. Do you think our proposals – to remove conservation area status and use other measures – is 
the best way to protect the character of the area? 
o Yes 
o No 
o Don’t know 
 

Comments: 
 
 
 
 
 

 
2. As well as numbers 158, 160, 162 sand 168 High Road, do you think there are any other 

buildings that we should consider giving extra protection? 
o Yes 
o No 
o Don’t know 
 

Comments: 
 
 
 
 
 

 
3. As well as trees and front boundary treatment, are there any other features in this area that 

are special and you think should be protected? 
o Yes 
o No 
o Don’t know 

 

Comment: 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.hertsmere.gov.uk/busheyheathhighroad


 
4. Do you think there are too many measures of protection of the built and natural environment in 

this area? 
o Yes 
o No 
o Don’t know 

 

Comment: 
 
 
 
 
 

 
5. Do you have any other comments on the Draft Conservation Area Appraisal for Bushey Heath 

High Road? 
 

Comment: 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Keeping you informed 
 
If you would like to be kept informed of future consultation on Site Allocations and Development 
management policies in the future, please complete your details in the table below. The information 
you provide will be used for this purpose only. It will be held and stored securely and not be stored 
for any other purpose, nor passed to a third party.  
 

Name  
 

Name of Organisation  
(if applicable) 

 
 

Address 
 

 
 

Postcode  
 

E-mail address  
 

 
Thank you for taking the time to fill out this response form. Please return you form to: 
 
Planning Policy Team 
Hertsmere Borough Council 
Civic Office 
Elstree Way 
Borehamwood 
WD6 1WA 
 
Or email it to us at local.plan@hertsmere.gov.uk.  

mailto:local.plan@hertsmere.gov.uk

